Rossville Consolidated Schools
~Home of the Hornets~
P.O. Box 530, Rossville, IN  46065

Phone: (765) 379-4472      Fax: (765) 379-9236/2556

Dear Parent:

The beginning of a new school year brings with it new clothes, money for lunches, funds for school supplies, and registration fees for school.  We understand the financial constraints many families face today.  Schools are faced with the same burden.  Your taxes pay for the lights, water, heat, and the teachers in the school.  However, your taxes do not pay for the student’s textbooks and fees for classes.  This is a solely self-supporting fund.  

We have held registration costs down as much as possible.  Books are rented to the student rather than having to be purchased.  Therefore, you are paying only 25% of the cost for the rental.  Think of the impact on the registration fee if parents paid for the total cost of a textbook each year.  A rental charge of five dollars would blossom to twenty.  Fees are necessary to provide students with instructional materials.

We have three strategies to help you meet paying this obligation:

1. Sign an agreement with the ECA Treasurer to pay the fees by September 3, 2021.
2. Sign an agreement to pay the fee quarterly; or

3. Apply for free textbook assistance

We encourage you to take advantage of one of the above options. Deadline is September 3, 2021. 
Contact Irma Goris, ECA Treasurer, if you have questions concerning this matter at 765.379.2990, ext. 315. I encourage you to take advantage of one of the options to help us all keep our costs down and to prevent any collections. In order for Rossville Consolidated School District to collect outstanding debt we have partnered with TRECS. This allows government programs to intercept tax refunds for collection of debt. This a notice to you that your tax refund may be intercepted to cover any outstanding bills(s) owed to Rossville Consolidated School District.
Sincerely,

Irma Goris

ECA Treasurer

Dr. James Hanna

Superintendent 

* Application for Free/Reduced Assistance can be found on our school website: www.rcsd.k12.in.us after July 1, 2021.
                *Textbook Payment Plan can be found on our school website: www.rcsd.k12.in.us
Rossville Consolidated School District
